
 

Tony’s Tropical Pets/Tony Morse 

2014 Sponsor Of The Year 

Muscatine USBC, Inc. 

 

Award Committee: 

 

We would like to submit the name of a business that has been in Muscatine for 43 

years.  They have sponsored bowling teams for the past 40 years – on Tuesday 

night, Saturday night and Sunday night.  He has been bowling for all those years, 

too. 

This should have been presented before now.  They have worked quietly, yet 

shown the support our leagues need.   They have sold their business and will be 

moving, but it’s not too late to give Tony’s Tropical Pets the honor due.  We wish 

to submit the business of Tony’s Tropical Pet, owners Tony and Allene Morse, as 

Sponsor of the year and wish them well in their next venture. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Larry Richardson 

Mark “Sparky” Frye 

Karlyn Logel 


